The Petroleum Engineering Class of 2019 Honors UW’s Dejam
An assistant professor in the University of Wyoming’s Department of Petroleum Engineering has been recognized by the Spring Class of 2019.
Dr. Morteza Dejam is the recipient of a Teacher Appreciation Award.
“Dr. Morteza Dejam takes a genuine interest in the success of all his students, which drives him to always go above and beyond his required duties. His expertise and work ethic allow him to extensively prepare for each lecture and deliver them in such a way to make the complex understandable. During office hours, he is always prepared to offer assistance tailored to each student’s need and take on the role of mentor to prepare his students for their future careers.” says Dean McClure, graduating student. “For these reasons, we are rewarding Dr. Morteza Dejam with the Teacher Appreciation Award on behalf of the Petroleum Engineering Spring Class of 2019. In appreciation of his contribution to our academic journey, we will forever be grateful.”
